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Dear Sirs

Thank you for your letter 12th February 2015 with regards Neighbourhood area
 designations consultation

Our opinion is that we should sit in the Woodbridge with part of Martlesham plan

As ex residents of Martlesham Heath for many years and having now lived in 
 for over ten years we very much see ourselves as Woodbridge residents and would feel
 that any plans for Woodbridge development would have more relevance to us

Living on  we have route access between both Woodbridge and Martlesham so
 appreciate traffic flow, as I am sure most of the residents further up  do who
 are actually part of the Woodbridge area 

Therefore any proposed plans for development in this area have a more direct effect on
 Woodbridge residents as opposed to residents on Martlesham which is why we have the
 above preference

Hopefully this assists

Regards

Peter & Karen Lion
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